
MAY DANCIN NEWS 2024

PICTURE WEEK
Picture week is May 13th, 14th, 15th and 16th.  Fran Weimer will be taking 
our pictures here at DeJul School of Dance. Students should come 
dressed as much as possible in the costume of which ever their first class 
is. Hair should be in a bun with all bangs pulled up. You can wear some 
make up. Please do not use any glitter make up or body glitter.  We will 
be taking individual and group pictures.  You must have a separate 
order form for each costume.  All picture orders must be paid for when 
ordered. You can text Miss Julie @ 717-319-5456 if you have any 
questions about picture week.

RECITAL FLOWER ORDERS
Wild Briar Blooms will be offering Flower Bouquets for the Dance 
Recital. We are taking Pre-Orders for Bouquets that will be ready to 
pick up in the lobby before each show.  Orders are due with payment by 
Thursday, May 23rd

DVD ORDERS
Our recital will again be taped by Talos4 Enterprises out of York. You 
can order ahead of time by completing the form and mailing, or by 
ordering online at their website. This is a great memento of your child’s 
performances that can be enjoyed for many years. 

STUDIO & DEJULETTE REGISTRATION
It’s time to register for the 2024-25 school year.  If you register now 
through June 8th, fee will be $30.00, after and for new students to the 
studio the fee will be $40.00 The DeJulette’s parade unit will begin 
rehearsals in August.  Please see Miss Julie for registration forms.

DATES TO REMEMBER
Picture Week                            May 13th, 14th, 15th and 16th

Recital Flower Orders due      May 23rd 

Dress Rehearsal                       June 7th starting at 6:00pm
Recital Performances              June 8th 2:00 & 7:00pm
 


